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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

I can’t believe how fast the 
school year is going and that 
we are already in the month 
of November! Please 

continue to discuss the 4 B’s of Bennet 
Elementary with your children—Be Respectful, 
Be Responsible, Be Safe, and Be An Active 
Learner. These expectations are building blocks 
upon which help make our school a safe, caring 
and positive learning environment.  

 
Our Character Counts Pillar of the Month for 

November is Respect.  Treat others with 

respect; follow the Golden Rule • Be tolerant 
and accepting of differences • Use good 
manners • Be considerate of the feelings of 
others • Don’t threaten, hit or hurt anyone • 
Deal peacefully with anger, insults, and 
disagreements. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. As always, please 
contact me if you have any questions, 
comments or concerns  
at walter.lin@districtor1.net. Mrs. Walter 
 

 
 

Bennet Booster Meeting 
Tuesday, November 13th, will 
be the next Bennet Booster 
meeting at 7:00 PM in the 
Bennet Elementary Commons.  
 

 
 
 
 

 

Veteran’s Day Luncheon 

Bennet Elementary would like 
to invite Veterans of District 
OR 1 families to join us for 
lunch on Monday, November 

12th, from 11:00-12:00.  Lunch will be served at 
11:15 with special music by the Bennet Singers 
at 11:00 AM.  Please share this information 
with family and community members and call 
the Bennet Elementary office at 402-782-3535 
to reserve a lunch. 

 

 

Veterans Day Performance 

The Bennet Singers will be performing 

for the Veterans Day luncheon from 

11:00-11:15 AM on Monday, November 

12th.  Parents feel free to attend. 

 

 
Social Media Presentation 

5th and 6th Graders 
On Wednesday, November 7th the 5th and 6th 

grade students will be attending a social media 

awareness presentation at PHS. Students in 5th 

and 6th grade will board the buses at 8:45 AM 

to depart for PHS. The presentation will begin 

at 9:15 AM. If you are interested in attending 

please let the school office know. 
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Red Ribbon Week 

What a great week we have had with 
celebrating Red Ribbon Week and 
making positive choices at Bennet 
Elementary. The students enjoyed all the 
fun dress up days to promote healthy 
and positive choices.  

 
   

 

Palmyra Post Prom Craft/Vendor Fair    

Sunday, November 11th from 11:00 AM 

to 3:00 PM at Palmyra High School. 

This is a fundraiser for the Palmyra Post 

Prom. They will be serving a lunch and 

holding a raffle with items from the 

vendors. 
  

 

 Elementary Winter Concert 

Our Winter Concert is set for Thursday, 
December 6th, in the Palmyra High 
School Gym. Please plan to attend.  
 
K-3rd grade will perform at 6:30 PM and 
the 4-6th grade will perform at 7:45 PM. 
This includes performances by the band 
& Bennet Singers.  

 

Upcoming Events 
November 

-12th Veteran’s Day Lunch 

-21, 22, 23 No School Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

Happy Halloween 
From Bennet Elementary 

 
 

 
Thank you to all the parents 

and grandparents for 
attending the Halloween 

parade and party. The 
students had a fantastic 

time. 


